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7 June 2021 

 
 
 
Mandana Mazaheri  
Team Leader 
Energy, Resources and Compliance 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street 
Parramatta NSW 2150 

Modification to Lamberts North Ash Repository Upgrades (MP09_0186-Mod-1) 

Dear Ms Mazaheri 

I refer to the Department’s correspondence dated 27 May 2021 seeking WaterNSW’s comments 
on the Modification Report for the Lamberts North Ash Repository Upgrades. WaterNSW 
appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on the Project. 

WaterNSW has reviewed the Modification Report and associated assessment reports and 
considers this modification can achieve a Neutral of Beneficial Effects on Water Quality (NorBE), 
if all proposed management measures are appropriately implemented. 

If the Department approves the proposed modification, WaterNSW requests the following 
documents be prepared or updated in consultation with WaterNSW: 

 Soil and Water Management Plans for each stage of the works as per Consent 
Conditions B4 and B5, and  

 Operational Environmental Management Plan for Lamberts North Ash Repositories as 
per Consent Conditions D2 and D3. 

WaterNSW requests to remain as a stakeholder and opportunity to continue to be involved in 
further assessment of the proposal.  

If you wish to discuss further, please contact Juri Jung via email at  
environmental.assessments@waternsw.com.au.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Fiona Smith  
Executive Manager Water & Catchment Protection 

Contact: Juri Jung 

Telephone: 0418 986 712 

Our ref: D2021/64454 


